
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session minutes of May 20, 2013 

Town Hall 

 

Chairman David Pitkin called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. in the lunch room at Town Hall. 

Members Adam Burnett, Carol Coutrier, Fran Stanley and Marion Stoddart were present.  

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Fran Stanley, it was 

 

VOTED: to approve Greenway Minutes of April 29, 2013 as drafted 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

David Pitkin gave an update on the River Festival: 

Events are confirmed. 

Marketing piece is set.  

Fundraising is a little tight. 

Arts/crafts are set. 

 

Upon a motion by Fran Stanley, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED: that the Greenway Committee spend the following from the Restricted River Festival 

Fund: 

 

100.- Bus Transportation  

340.- Printing (PSI West) 

150. – Drinking Water 

200. – Flyer Inserts in Groton Herald 

600. – Puppet Act 

1390. = Total 

 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Upon a motion by Adam Burnett, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED: to take 250. from the Lecture Fund for the Sound Crew for the River Festival. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

A discussion of the Opening Ceremony for the new Fitch’s Bridge ensued. 

Flotilla, high school band, music on a barge were some of the ideas shared. 

 

Goals for the year for the Greenway Committee were discussed: 



 

River Festival 

Fitch’s Bridge Grand Opening 

Protection of Land Bordering the Squannacook and Nashua River 

 

The next Greenway Committee meeting will be held on June 3, 2013, 

at 7 PM at Town Hall. 

 

The motion to adjourn was made by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Fran Stanley. 

 


